TULSA PUBLIC SCHOOLS

TULSA, OKLAHOMA

Office of the Superintendent

March 19, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

Your not being able to come on May 20 will in no way disrupt
our plans, particularly if you can come on May 19 instead
of the twenty-first as you suggested in your letter. |

Our first get together will be Tuesday evening, and I shall

appreciate your reply so that I may be able to announce it
at that time.

Sincerely yours,

N

H, W. Gowans
Superintendent of Schools
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